
From Kasetsart to Bogor

Kasetsart University (KU), Thailand team visited the Department of Biology, Faculty of
Mathematics and Natural Sciences, Bogor Agricultural University (13/02). The KU visit
was part of international cooperation of Department of Biology which was initiated since
2013. Until now, student exchange and join supervision activity between Department of
Biology and KU (Faculty of Sciences) has been established.

On this occasion, KU team introduced KU international program in the event titled
"Presentation of International Program in Faculty of Science, Kasetsart University of
Thailand" at Auditorium FMIPA. In addition, a presentation of the activity of the IPB-KU
FIRST Graduate Student Exchange Program (2015), and the Student Exchange Program of
International Undergraduate Program of Bioscience and Technology (2016) also included.

After the activities at the FMIPA Auditorium, KU delegates visited the secretariat of the
Department of Biology and several research laboratories at the Department of Biology.
The last activity was a discussion with the Dean of FMIPA.


